
 

MUSICAL DIRECTOR 
 

We have a vacancy for a Musical Director 

 

A professional musician and conductor 

 with vocal coaching skills required 

 

If you would like to apply to be the Musical Director/Conductor 

of Denby Dale Ladies’ Choir 

 

 please email 

Liz Booth, Chairperson, for an Application Pack to: 

denbydaleladieschoir@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Closing date for applications: Friday 15th March 2019 

For more information about the choir please visit the website: 
www.denbydaleladieschoir.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

http://www.denbydaleladieschoir.co.uk/

